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g% UNITED STATESe

['~ Eh NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
g ;y WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%, . . . . . # May 12,1980

Karin P. Sheldon, Esq. -

Sneldon, Harman & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W.
Suite 506
Washington, D. C. 20006

In the Matter of
CONSUMERS POWER COMPANY

(Big Rock Point Nuclear Power Station)
Docket No. 50-155

(Spent Fuel Pool Modification)

Dear Ms. Sheldon:

Pursuant to our telephone conversation of May 9, 1980, I am enclosing copies
of the letters your client has sent to me over the past month. I do not intend
to take any further action on the requests contained in those letters until
I hear from you. I am writing to your client to inform her that I have referred
her requests to you.

Sincerely,

G QL} W- .
Janice E. Moore
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosures (3)
As stated

cc: See Big Rock Service List
w/o encl.


